
itchel  aree 

April Newsletter 

Welcome to Spring 

Happy Spring to everyone, and to hopefully much brighter days ahead. I’m so excited to share all 

the wonderful things that are happening in my world.  

It has been a slow start to the New Year in Ireland. We started 2021 in a strict lockdown, with 

kids back to homeschooling. Unfortunately, most of my time, and sanity, was used toward School 

Marm, maid, cook, and entertainment committee. I forced to put writing, temporarily, on the back 

burner.   

In March, the kids finally went back to school, but I somehow managed a minor calf strain 

leaving me couch-bound, and desperate to get back to writing. Finally, I’m back in my office and 

back to creating; and it feels amazing.  

 

 

• I’ve been busy recording and editing the audiobook for “The Mystery of the Cursed 

Elves”, I cannot wait for everyone to hear it. It has been so much fun to work on. The 

entire family has gotten involved, and we look forward to sharing it with you.   

• I finally finished my Exclusive Prequel, Adventure Under the Sea (more on that next). 

• Illustrations are complete for Journey Through the Fairy Door, my wonderful illustrator 

is now working on the cover. Once that is finished, the book will be ready to publish. 

Currently, we are shooting for Mid-June release date.   

Here are two more first-looks at those illustrations.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

What I’m Working On 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adventure Under the Sea 

I am thrilled to present an exclusive Prequel novella, which is only available to my newsletter 

subscribers.  

 

I really enjoyed researching the topic of mermaids and merrows. I commissioned my children to 

create the illustrations for me, as place holders, and they were more than happy to do so. In the 

future, this book may become available for purchase as it will be an important part of the series 

later down the road.  

 

(link available to subscribers only) 

 

 

Book Reviews 

 

Surprisingly, I didn’t dedicate as much time to reading as I should have during my couch-time. 

Instead, I binged watched a bunch of TV, not the best use of time, I know. I managed to finish 

one paperback, an audiobook, and some books I read with my kids. You can read all the reviews 

here:  

 

 

https://www.mitchelmaree.com/book-reviews/


 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You 

 
As always, thank you for all your support. Thank you for buying my books, reading my 
books, and sharing my books without your support none of this would be possible.  
 
Until next month, happy reading! 
 
 
 

       


